
 

 
 

• Are you interested in attending a fun, hands-on professional development event that 
provides you with active participation lessons that you can take back and use in your 
classroom the next day? 

• Are you looking for ways to make your classes more relevant and exciting while 
simultaneously reinforcing common core standards?   

• Do you want to join the elite few educators who have financial education training? (You 
don’t need to be Suzy Orman to successfully teach students of any age about personal 
finance.) 

 
Then please apply to attend the Financial Education and Training Institute.  
 
What: Financial Education Training for k-12 Teachers  
Where: Sno-Isle Tech Skills Center, 9001 Airport Road, Everett, WA 98204 
When: February 12 and 13, 2013 
Times: 8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m. daily 
 
The Financial Education Public Private Partnership will provide full scholarships (a $400 
value) on a first-come first-served basis to all educators whose applications are 
accepted. Space is limited – our last institute filled up in a week, so register today.  
 
The Institute is a fun and informative two-day program, providing ample opportunities for 
discussion and participation.  The Financial Education Public Private Partnership, a committee 
created by the legislature that brings together organizations from both the public and private 
sector in an effort to provide quality financial education for students in our state, is proud to offer 
this program to you. 
 
You will receive: 
 Training on financial concepts 
 Introduction to financial education methods using age appropriate active participation 

lessons that both you and your students will enjoy 
 Financial education curriculums 
 Up to $140 a day in sub pay 
 Continental breakfast and lunch (both days) 
 12 Complimentary Clock Hours  

 
Space is limited for this event, apply today at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KVYF9Q7 
 
You will receive notification via e-mail as to whether or not you have been accepted to the 
program by January 11. 2013.   
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KVYF9Q7


The school districts of participants who register for and are accepted to attend the 
workshop and who then fail to attend the training without giving adequate notice 
(two weeks) will be billed for the workshop fee ($400). While we recognize that 
emergencies can and do happen, we experienced a large number of no-shows or 
last minute drops at our recent training. This was particularly distressing because 
we had waiting lists for the event. 
 
We hope you will consider attending this exciting learning opportunity. 
 
Organizations presenting at the conference include the Washington Council for Economic and 
Financial Education (Council for Economic Education), NEFE, Washington Society of CPAs, 
Department of Financial Institutions, OSPI, and Junior Achievement. 
 
Information about FEPPP can be found at: http://www.feppp.org/. 
 
Questions?  Contact Tracy Godat, OSPI, Tracy.Godat@k12.wa.us   
 

http://www.feppp.org/
mailto:Tracy.Godat@k12.wa.us

